
The International Association of Geomagnetism and Aeronomy joins the International Science 
Council’s recent statement (https://council.science/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Statement-by-
the-International-Science-Council_Ukraine_28.02.22.pdf) in expressing its deep dismay and concern 
regarding the Russian attack on Ukraine which violates international law. We are deeply disturbed 
by the humanitarian consequences for the Ukrainian population and our scientific colleagues.  

The International Association of Geomagnetism and Aeronomy is a global, politically neutral 
organization that encourages the free exchange of scientific information and aims to facilitate 
international collaboration among researchers from all countries. We are appalled by Russia’s 
military actions, and we deeply regret their impact on human freedoms, in particular academic 
freedom. We stand in full solidarity with the Ukrainian people and with our scientific colleagues in 
Ukraine, Russia and elsewhere that have been placed at risk or become displaced, directly or 
indirectly, by Russia’s aggression, disrespect for international law and intolerance to dissent.  
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